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20th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

 

Once again, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 1st March 2023.  

We hope you’ll join us as we come together to encourage every child in school to have 

a love of reading and books. 

 

To celebrate World Book Day, we will have plenty of fun activities taking place 

throughout the day including:  
• Inviting children to bring in their favourite books to share. 
• Watching author workshops where children can meet the creative 

minds behind this year’s £1 books (that can be bought using their 
free £1 World Book Day token in book shops and many 

supermarkets). This year’s book list can be found here: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/  

• Sharing a story with a range of adults across the school. 
• Children can come to school dressed as a book character. 

 

On Friday 3rd March 2023 we will also be hosting a bedtime story day 

where children will share a bedtime story in the hall with a cup of hot 

chocolate and a cookie. As part of the theme children may come to 

school wearing their pyjamas and suitable shoes for outside. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Coombs  

English Leader 
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